
Michael School News- 13.10.17

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers,	 


	 I wanted to thank  each and every one of you 
who baked or sent cakes to our Macmillan Coffee 
Afternoon. We were overwhelmed by your kindness 
and it was lovely to see so many of you there too. 
The children all loved buying cakes and raffle tickets 
for the amazing showstoppers which were kindly 
donated. Your generosity led to us raising a fantastic 
total of £460 for the charity which is an wonderful 
achievement for only two hours! 

	 Your children have now also all been given the 
fundraising packs from Lepra following their visit to 
our assembly on Wednesday this week. I was so 
proud of how the children all showed such empathy 
during this presentation and I know they have their 
own ideas about how to raise money. The message 
from Julie who led the talk was very much ‘a little 
amount from a lot of people can really help’ and I am 
sure the children have spoken to you about this at 
home. I am always amazed by your kindness and 
generosity, thank you again. 


Thank you for your continued 

support, 

K. Riley


Harvest reminder…

Please remember our Harvest 
Service is on Monday. We really 
need parents to walk down to the 
church with us- if you can help 
with that then please do. We will 
be leaving at 9.15 and back 
around 10.00am. We hope you 
can join us in the church for the 
service too! If you would like to 
send food items then we will send 
fresh produce to the Church for 
their parcels for the local 
community and we will support the 
food bank via Peel Cathedral with 
all other produce. Thank you. 

Next week…

- Harvest service on Monday.

- Tuesday- Phonics workshop 

led by Miss Honner at 6.00pm 
in the community room


- Tuesday- Friends of Michael 
School (FOMS) meeting at 
7.30pm in the staffroom- 
everyone welcome.


- Friday after school (20th)- 
there will not be football for 
the Year 1, 2 and 3 girls as the 
hall will be set up for the 
fashion show. Normal service 
resumes the week after! 

Parent Helpers


	 We have now worked together 
to create our new policy for parents 
helpers in school. Thank you all for 
being so patient! If you would like to 
help at any time or in any way in 
school then please call in to see me 
for a copy or I will be holding an 
informal meeting on Wednesday 18th 
at 3.00pm where we can look 
through it together over a cup of tea 
and a biscuit! 

Fashion Show


	 Our M and Co fashion show will be taking place 
next Friday evening (20th October) at 6.30pm in the 
sports hall. Thank you to everyone who has offered to 
model in the show! Please don’t forget to visit M and 
Co as arranged on Sunday between 10-12.30 to 
choose your outfits. We could really do with more 
adults to take part too- please visit the store if you 
feel you would be happy to support this event and 
fulfil any modelling ambitions! 

	 Tickets for this event are for sale from the 
school office or the M and Co store. These cost £5 for 
adults and children are free of charge. 

Please make sure that you have bought

 your tickets early next week so we can

 make adequate arrangements for 

seating etc on the night. Thank you. 



